CPC2018-0295
Attachment 10
Letter 1

Ramsal

April 18, 2018
To Whom It May Concern:

RE: Sofina Foods and the Ramsay Community Association

The Ramsay Community Association has had a very good relationship with Sofina Foods ever since they
took over the contentious Lilydale chicken processing plant in Ramsay. Not only have they attended our
community association meetings for information and question-and-answer sessions, but also they gave
us an open line of communication through a dedicated phone number published in our newsletter.

Sofina Foods has been a good neighbour, and they are as diligent in reporting any changes they are
making to the facility as they are answering questions and concerns from our association.

Please feel free to contact me for any further information or discussion.
Sincerely,

Nl

John Holt
President, Ramsay Community Association

President@ramsaycalgary.ca

403-399-0134

Ramsay Community Association
1136 8th Street SE, Calgary, T2G 2Z7

p: 403.265.4898 1o0f1
@ general@ramsaycalgary.ca

Ramsay W ramsaycalgary.ca
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Letter 2
Rowe, Timothy S.
From: robin@groupedenux.com
Sent: Saturday, April 28, 2018 10:14 PM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: May 7, <web submission> LOC2017-0266

April 29, 2018

Application: LOC2017-0266

Submitted by: Robin Kelley

Contact Information
Address: 545 Beaver Lake Road
Phone: (250) 686-4746
Email: robin@groupedenux.com

Feedback:
Hello. | do not want to sound like a NIMBY so | will try to avoid it. | like meat and realize that it needs a home to be
butchered. This being said we are currently under preconstruction for a multibay industrial building in Point Trotter.
We were sold on the park as being a newer park for smaller users striving to have good urban design and green
features. Long term we saw it as being a more manufacturing type version of Eastlake. Our concerns with a
slaughterhouse nearby in Dufferin are with respect to odors. We acknowledge that they need to be somewhere.
However we implore council that if they are to be located in the vicinity of what we were sold as a new generation
clean industrial park, they be required to implement the most stringent of newest technologies to provide a

guarantee that odours are to be abated to the maximum level. If point trotter smells like the town of Brooks it will
be a pox on everyone, including council. Warm regards, Robin
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